



Kinross Cycling Club

Kinross Cycling Club Committee Meeting

Monday August 22nd

| | |
|---|-----------|
| Present: Maggie Shearer, Jane Timperley, Richard Sanderson (chair), Tim Payne, Graham Millar, Neil Curr, Fran Tierney, Paul Zarb | |
| Events Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Cycle Maintenance Workshop - 6th Nov • Kirsteen Durkin mailed from fife council - organising cycling event for sat 8th Oct. Can we get involved. Jane following up • Winter Fit class to be organised with Joanna Waz - Jane to action • First Aid Course - not many have club riders hold first aid certificates - Jane to price up options for Ride Leaders to attend First Aid Course and share with Committee | Jane |
| Conduct and Safety <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Investigations ongoing. Member involved has subsequently resigned from club | Richard |
| Sportive Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • All outgoing payments now made. • 3 roles to be filled. Most challenging of these is to replace technical role that Trev has been carrying out. Action on Richard to post on FB and Spond looking for volunteers. This is a time consuming role, possibly needs split across several individuals • 2023 Meetings now commenced. 2x new joiners, Rachel P and Jonny R | Paul/Neil |
| Area Updates Kit <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Most people have collected or have been in contact to collect previously ordered Kit • Website to be updated with Kit order updates, 2 per year from Endura plus option of NoPinz (Graham/Fran) • Fran to prepare Winter order from Endura Membership <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 182 current members. Hopefully more to join following Breeze Rides Sec Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Outstanding query around club response to Aldi Proposal. Agreement its a daft location . Jane to respond on club's behalf (Tim sent holding note) | All |



Kinross Cycling Club

| | |
|---|------|
| Cross event <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Taking place on 2nd October, confirmed with SCX• Tim has asked for volunteers on Spond. Circa 19 positive responses so far. Tim to draw up rota for the day• Paul to circulate tasks and schedule of event• Under 8s race with Under 12s• Scottish CX cover first 200 of the timing costs, club to pay for any extra• First Aiders required to be hired | Paul |
| Awards Night <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Awards night booked for 19th Nov at Grouse and Claret• 50 places. 35 quid per head.• Debate ongoing as to whether to arrange a speaker. Consensus split. Not heard back from a number of options. Decision to be taken on whether to have one attend still to be made• ROTY to be coordinated by xxxx | Jane |
| AOB <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Next meeting scheduled for 17th Oct at Kirklands | Tim |